
*INSTRUCTIONS FOR INVITEES TO SPEAK AT CITIZENS’ VOICE: Anyone who wishes to speak during the 
“Citizens’ Voice” portion of a public meeting may do so by contacting the Planning Board Secretary up 
until 3:00 PM on the meeting date at 732 536-0200 x1808.  You will be requested to leave your name, 
address and phone number. If you are directed to voicemail when you call, please indicate that you wish 
to speak at Citizens’ Voice and leave your name, address and phone number. Just prior to the start of 
the meeting you will be called at your phone number to “attend”. The call will appear to come from an 
out of state “Webex” number (typically California or Maryland), and you must accept the call in order to 
participate.  At the appropriate point in the meeting, you will be unmuted by the meeting host so that 
you may speak.  Comments are limited to five minutes.  If you are looking to speak on a specific 
application, you must contact the Secretary the day before the scheduled meeting by 12:00pm. 

 


